
 

  

 
 

 

   
  

 
   

 

  

 

 
   

   

   

  

 

  
 
 
 
   

    

  
      

 
  

    

       

     
 

 


 
     

  
   

      

    

     


  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Moss Landing Highway 1 CAPM Project 
Monterey County - Route 1 - Post Mile R90.98/R102.031 

Description 

Community 

Current Schedule 

Funding Contact 

The Moss Landing Highway 1 Capital Preventative 
Maintenance (CAPM) Project is located in Monterey 
County on Route 1 from south of Molera Rd. 
Interchange to the Monterey/Santa Cruz County 
Line. The purpose of this project is to improve the 
ride quality for road users, traffi  c operations and 
traffi  c management, pedestrian infrastructure, and 
accessibility for all users. These improvements will 
also help bring traffi  c safety devices up to current 
design standards. This will be accomplished through 
preserving and extending the service life of the 
existing pavement on the highway, freeway, shoulder 
packing, and pavement dig outs. This project will 
upgrade 4 curb ramps to current Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards as well as guardrail, 
and guardrail end treatments. There will be minor 
concrete vegetation control, and replacement of 
several traffi  c operations and management elements, 
including sign panels, CCTVs, and vehicle detection 
systems. 

The project traverses a largely rural agricultural 
environment from the south of Molera Rd. interchange 
to the Santa Cruz County line. Highway 1 will pass 
by the Moss Landing and Castroville communities. 
Highway 1 is heavily used for both regional and 
interregional communter trips and links major coastal 
communities at the regional level. 

Approve Project Initiation Doc. 
Approve Project Report & Environ. Doc. 

Design Completion 
Begin Construction 

End Construction 

Completed 
Summer 2024 
Spring 2026 
Winter 2026 
Spring 2029 

Fund Source 
Construction Capital Estimate 
Right of Way Capital Estimate 

SHOPP 
$16,810,000 
$102,000   

Project Manager 
Madilyn Jacobsen 
madilyn.jacobsen@dot.ca.gov 
(805) 835-6328 

 
 

 
 

communities at the regional level. 
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